
Oswald Road Winter Fair 
Saturday 1st December 11am – 2pm  

 

18 sleeps until our Wonderful Winter Fair! 

 

How can I help this week? 
 

Sell the Raffle Tickets that your child will bring 

home in their book bag on Friday  
 

 
Drop in a tin of chick peas or tinned tomatoes for 
the Christmas Curry. 

 

 
The Grotto booking form is now with the office for 
you to book a slot. £3.50 per child. A welcome to all 
the new children in Nursery and Reception, for 
whom this will be their first Oswald Road Grotto 
experience!  Our North Pole Elves Jolly and Twinkle 
will be there on the day to take you to see our very 
own Santa! 
 

 

Thank you to those people who handed in Tombola 
prizes last week, we are still a little low, so if you 

didn’t get chance to hand one in last week please 
do so this week.  
 

 
The milk cartons are coming in thick and fast, we 
even have Barbakan saving theirs for us and we’re 
collecting from them on a daily basis!  However, we 
need LOTS so please bring them in for our Milk 
Carton Igloo constructions! Please leave your 

empty milk cartons in the builder’s bag in the 
playground. 
 

 
 

WE NEED YOU ! 
The Fair takes up to 60 volunteers in total in a variety of roles, so if you’d like to volunteer to run a stall 

on the day, or help to set up/tidy up at the end, please email oswaldptachair@gmail.com with the 
subject of the email as WINTER FAIR VOLUNTEER. 
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